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ABC Scholarship 
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Denver, CO 76543 

To: Dr. Hollis Myers, Scholarship Committee Chair 

Dear Dr. Myers, 

Thank you for the opportunity to attend the ABC Scholarship Candidate Interview Day at 
Long’s Peak University. I enjoyed meeting several current students and hearing about their 
academic experiences thus far. I was also happy to learn that all incoming freshmen in the 
ABC Scholarship program live in the same dorm and attend numerous social and academic 
functions together throughout our freshman year. 

As I stated in my interview, I am applying for this scholarship for two reasons: financial 
assistance and the opportunity to be part of the academic community this scholarship 
provides. I recognize the competitiveness of this program and feel honored to have been 
invited to Candidate Interview Day. 

I am eager to hear about my potential acceptance. If selected as an ABC Scholarship 
recipient, I will work hard to be an excellent student and a contributing member of the 
scholarship community through volunteer work and active participation in all aspects of the 
scholarship program. 

Thank you, again, for allowing me to participate in the Candidate Interview Day. 

Respectfully, 

Kaylin Drake 
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